Streets Meeting May 7th 2018 9am
Storm sewer improvement-E Shore Ct: This project is in full swing at this time. We are waiting for a few
steps to be completed including the final drawings, easement work involving 3 residents (more to come
including a possible on-site walk through with the residents)
Storm Sewer Mapping: We have our final reading May 21 and hope to be on RII schedule shortly after
the final reading. This is to map the Villages storm sewers. There have been a few residents express
concern with standing storm water in streets and in yards for various amounts of time. Mapping the
storm sewers will help us identify areas that may need cleaned as well as more extensive investigation.
Again this is just the mapping at this time. Once we are on the schedule I will advise when to expect to
see them in the village.

Mike advised they will be working on GIS Geographic Information System Mapping Technology
This will help in so many areas for the future. It can be used for zoning, pavement, sewer (sanitary and
storm sewer mapping) More to come!
CMOM: This has been accepted by the Ohio EPA and we have complied, the agreement is closed. This
was just step one. There are different stages in this and we have a few things that we will be working on
this week. Making sure we have a documented procedure to report WIB and SSO. This document is
already on line and should be working properly to fill out and submit electronically. We will have a
complete procedure for everyone with and without computer access to make sure they can get these
items reported in the appropriate time. The procedure will be in compliance with the village records
retention policy.
Sanitary Sewers We are still moving forward with the televising of the remainder of the village. We
expect this work to start no later than the first week of June. We expect them to be in the village for
about 2 weeks. It should take them about 2 week to get everything to the engineers. At that point the
engineers will put together all the findings and report back to the village so we can determine the best
course of action.
We are still moving forward with trying to obtain an OPWC loan with the help of Amick Consulting
Group for section 2 repairs. This is a much longer process and do not expect many updates with this
project for a few months.
Pot holes: We have received our estimate for repairing the pot holes throughout the village. We have
given the go ahead to get that work started as soon as we are able to get on the contractors schedule.
Update: I spoke with them and I was told before Memorial weekend they should have them completed.
Ponderosa-Kerrwood Drive intersection. The plan is still to move forward with stripping and using lane
delineators. We are in the process of reaching out to the contractor to get scheduled. It was decided to
wait due to weather at the end of 2017. We did revisit the question if this was still the best option.
Based on the engineers recommendation and keeping in mind costs to do other options this was by far
the best solution.

